Women's British League: Weekend 1 cancelled
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The first weekend of the Women'’s British League is the latest event to be cancelled as a result of the coronavirus
restrictions.

Teams were due to gather for the event on October 17-18 but, in accordance with the Table Tennis England
coronavirus cancellation policy, the event has been called off eight weeks before the scheduled dates.

Click here to read the cancellation and refund policy and the ‘stop-go’ dates for decisions on events.
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